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Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines Celebrates
Double Fly-Cruise from Durham Tees
Valley Airport

The first of these two fly/cruises, will depart Durham Tees Valley for Miami
on 07 January 2010, on a 14 night ‘Caribbean Adventure’ on board Braemar.
Ports of call include: Bahamas, Jamaica, Grand Cayman, Honduras, Berlize,
Mexico and Key West, Florida, returning to the UK on 22 January.

The second fly/cruise is a 14 night ‘Caribbean Cocktail’ on board Boudicca,
departing 11 March 2010, to join the ship in St Lucia. Following an overnight
stay there, Boudicca sets sail for Dominica, St Kitts, Antigua, Tortola, Turks &
Caicos, Jamaica, Trinidad, Tobago and Barbados, arriving back at Durham
Tees Valley airport on 26 March.

These new departures from Durham Tees Valley airport confirm Fred. Olsen’s
commitment to supporting flights from regional airports.

John Atkinson, Area Sales Executive for Fred. Olsen in the North East said “We
have had such a great response from customers in Durham and Tees Valley,
and are delighted to be offering more departures for 2009/10”.

For details of all Fred. Olsen’s fly/cruises, including Durham Tees Valley
departures, visit www.fredolsencruises.co.uk.

Fred. Olsen Cruise Line operates in the UK with four intimately sized ships for
a more personal cruising experience.
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